

Les Gravées, St Peter Port Guernsey, GY1 1RW

Tel: (01481) 721602

16th September 2019

Dear Parents/Guardians

Open Morning – Senior School and Sixth Form Saturday 5th October 2019

The Ladies' College Senior School will be holding their annual Open Morning on Saturday 5th October and in order for colleagues to prepare, College will close at 14:30 on Friday 4th October.

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause and we are grateful to our students who volunteer to help on Open Morning and share their experiences at College with our visitors. A letter regarding Volunteering will shortly be issued by Dr. Mitchell.

Should you require your daughter to be supervised at College, until the end of the normal school day on Friday 4th October, we will aim to accommodate any requests. Please email your request to registrar@ladiescollege.ac.gg

Yours sincerely

Mrs A. Clancy

Principal